
State Water Resources Control Board 

Division of Water Rights 
1001 I Street, 14th Floor ♦ Sacramento, California 95814 ♦ 916.341.5300 

P.O. Box 2000 ♦ Sacramento, California 95812-2000 
Fax:  916.341.5400 ♦ www.waterrights.ca.gov 

California Environmental Protection Agency 
 

  Recycled Paper 

 

Linda S. Adams 
Secretary for 

Environmental Protection 
 

Arnold Schwarzenegger
Governor 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION 
OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) has canceled the Public 
Water Right Hearing on Applications 30325, 30326, 31043 and 31047 of Tejon Ranchcorp 

to appropriate water from Tejon and El Paso Creeks in Kern County 
 

The hearing was scheduled to commence on Thursday November 2, 2006, at 10:00 a.m. 
and continue, if necessary, on Friday November 3, 2006, at 10:00 a.m. 

both at 
Joe Serna Jr./Cal EPA Building 

Byron Sher Auditorium – Second Floor 
1001 I Street, Sacramento 

 
SUBJECT OF THE CANCELED HEARING 
 
Tejon Ranchcorp (TRC) filed water right Applications 30325, 30326, 31043 and 31047, to 
appropriate water from Tejon and El Paso Creeks in Kern County. The purpose of this hearing 
was to receive evidence to be considered by the State Water Board to resolve the protest of 
the California Department of Fish and Game (CDFG) against the above listed water right 
applications of TRC.  By letters dated October 2, 2006, TRC and CDFG notified the State 
Water Board that they agree with the permit terms proposed by the Division of Water Rights, 
State Water Board, which are based on the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) dated 
September 14, 2006, between the CDFG and TRC.  Further, CDFG requests its protest be 
dismissed.  Accordingly, the hearing is canceled. 
 
Questions concerning this notice should be directed to Dan Frink, Staff Counsel, at  
(916) 341-5189 or Jane Farwell, Environmental Scientist, at (916) 341-5349. 
 
 
 
October 4, 2006           
Date       Song Her 

Clerk to the Board 
 
 
 


	SUBJECT OF THE CANCELED HEARING

